
Students will receive an Overland Student ID on Check-in Day at the beginning of the school year.  Students who 
miss Check-in Day can get a Student ID in the Security Office.

Your ID will show your photo, name, grade level, school year, and student ID number.  It will also indicate if you 
have paid the Activities Fee for discounted events. 

Here’s why you need to carry your ID at all times:
• check out materials from the Library
• some teachers ask to temporarily hold your ID while you are borrowing a laptop
• free admission to home games
• discounted admission to events such as the Talent Show, Homecoming, and Prom 		
	 (discounts apply only with the Activities Stamp)
• discounted admission or free items in the community (movies, restaurants, etc.)
• verify that you are a student at Overland High School

 

Questions?  

Contact the Security Office.  720-747-3718.  
If you are at school, go to the Security Office located on the first floor in the main hallway near the D-wing.

If you lose your ID, you can purchase a new one for a small fee.

Student ID


